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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 292 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 
6/13 Larceny Certified Auto 

Brokers 

Deputies responded to Certified Auto Brokers for wheels and 

tires taken off a vehicle overnight. Sometime Saturday night 

three persons were seen on camera attempting to enter the 

facility. They were unable to gain entrance but did proceed to 

take the wheels and tires off of a Toyota in the lot. Case will be 

handled by the Detective Bureau.  

   

6/14 Vandalism Walgreen’s and Tim 

Horton’s 

Deputies responded to Walgreens and Tim Hortons for 

vandalism done to the bathrooms at the businesses. Video 

shows three youth’s but they are covered in hoodies and masks. 

Incident is under investigation.   

   

6/15 Disturbance Other Love Rd. Deputies were called by a resident on Love Rd. in regards to a 

roofing contractor threatening him. Deputies arrived to find 

both parties in disagreement over the work done and refusal to 

pay. Parties were advised that their civil issue would need to be 

addressed at Grand Island Court. Contractor left without further 

incident. 

   

6/16 Suspicious Person(s) East River Rd. @ I-

190 

Deputies were called to under the North Grand Island Bridge for 

two suspicious males leaning over the guard rail. Deputies 

arrived and located the two males on Long Rd. After identifying 

them they were both found to have outstanding warrants and 

were turned over to Lackawanna PD and Amherst PD 

respectively. 

   

6/17 Larceny from Vehicle Waterford Park, Park 

Place, and Staley Rd. 

Deputies were called to males in a black Mercedes going 

through vehicle’s on Waterford Park. Deputies searched the 

area but the vehicle and males left the island. Shortly later 

several calls came in two of which were vehicle’s taken from 

residences on Park Place. The vehicle’s were unlocked and the 

keys were in them.  

     

    

 


